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Gibson Generating Station
P.O. Box 408
Owensville, IN 47665

D. J. Sreniawski, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety Section 1

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region ITI

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Sreniawski:

In answer to your letter of October 23 and as discussed with
Mr. Lambert the date of his phone survey, the AM-241 source is
in a Texas Nuclear Alloy Identifier. This instrument has been
stored in a controlled area and is used only by qualified
personnel. It has been receiving all required wipe tests. The
only problem was that it was not on the master inventory sheet
I maintain and was not physically inventoried every six-months
by my group. This instrument is now added to the master list
and will be inventoried.

As discussed over the phone, this should correct the regulatory
concern and I am considering this action to be the appropriate
response to the October 23 letter.

Sincerely,
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Ronald L. Richard
Superintendent,

Chemical Operations &
Radiation Safety Officer
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